
ETNA ELEMENTARY NEWSLETTER 
May 2025

 Check our website for more information 
about Etna Elementary, our newsletter, 

lunch menu, handbook, etc.  etna.lcsd2.org

Message to Parents
As the end of the year draws near, please be aware of 
the following:

1.  We have a lot of activities this month so please 
check the calendar often.

2. If you have not already done so, please register your 
child for next year.  The link is on our website, 
etna.lcsd2.org

3. Next year’s teacher assignment will be mailed home 
with your child’s report card the beginning of June.

4. Anything left in lost and found at the end of May will 
be donated or thrown away.   Please have your child 
check for lost coats, hoodies, lunchboxes, etc.

Last day of School is Friday, May 30th 

 End of Year Assembly will be at 8:00 am

School Release Times are 10:20 am and 10:30 am

Calendar 
May 2 - Friday 
     NO School 

May 5-9  
    Staff Appreciation Week  

May 7 - Wednesday 
    Orchestra Concert 
     5/6 Grade at 7 PM 

May 8 - Thursday 
     Band Concert 
     5/6 Grade at 7 PM 

May 9 - Friday 
    YES we have School 
  
May 15 - Thursday 
    4th Grade at Baker Cabin 

May 16 - Friday 
    No School/Friday School 

May 19 - Monday 
    6th Grade Field Day 

May 20 - Tuesday 
    4th Grade Rendezvous 

May 21 - Wednesday 
    6th Grade Robotics 

May 22 - Thursday 
    5th Grade Living History   
            Museum 
    4th Grade Field Day 

May 23 and 26  
     No School/ Memorial Day 

May 27 - Tuesday 
    6th Grade Orientation  
    Bouncy Houses All School 

May 28 - Wednesday 
 6th Grade Lava Hot Springs 
   4th Grade Movie at Afton 

May 29 - Thursday 
  5th Grade Movie at Afton 

Music highlights:  We are excited for the music concerts coming 
up on May 7th and 8th.  It’s a great time for the students to share 
what they have learned this year. 
If your child checked out a guitar this year, please return it to the 
school by May 22nd. Also, a google form will be sent out later this 
month to choose your music classes for next year.  Please reach 
out to Mr. Kratz or Mrs. Barber if you have any questions. 
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